PHS - Sula Goodman

July 15, 1967

Bula Goodman
1614 N, W, Britton Rd.
Oklahoma City, Ojlahome T3120

Dear Bula:

Thenks for your report on the Dierke' cocktail and dinner party
at the Skirvin. I share your disappointment that I couldn't be
there.

We had so hoped that the changes there would be for the better.
Maybe they will turn out that way after all. Perhaps it is a
little early to gudge sccurately. However, I have so much faith
in your intuitions and impressions thet this mey be wistfiul
thinking on my pert.

I was plessed to get your report of the response to Dr. Roberteon's
letter to the publishers.

We eppreciated the clippings. 8id Carney came by our office the
other day but ve missed him. We wrote him & note telling him how
pleased ve are thet he will be in Anadarko. Now that wve are get~
ting some new counties in that erea, we likely will be doing quibe
& bit of businees with him.

We also enjoyed your account of your visits to newspapers in Eastern
Oklahome. It brought back & lot of memories to Charlie of when he
was with the Oklahoms Press Associetion end used to vieit some of
those same newepapers and editors.

Our best alvays.

S8incerely,

CARL ALBERT, M. C.
J Third District, Oklahoma
/¥pe



